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October 25, 1991

Mr. Jean-Paul Emard
CBEMA

Director X3 Secretariat
311 First St NW
Washington

DC 20001

Dear Jean-Paul,

I understood from conversations with Harvey Rosenfeld and a letter you
distributed in September that Beth Samerville of ANSI was responsible for
the transfer of standards for ISO publication.

In her response, Beth indicated that I had misunderstood. It seems you are
the contact who makes arrangements to forward copies of ANSI standards to
IS0.

I am the technical editor for ISO 10222, which has either been, or is about
to be, published as ANSI X3.170A.

Could I ask you to make arrangements to forward an electronic version and/or
a camera-ready copy of X3.170A to ISO for their printing of IS 102227

My contact is: Keith Brannon
IS0
1 Rue de Varembe
th-1211
Geneva 20
~SWITZERIAND

I appreciate the fact that you will be able to take care of this.

Yours sincerely,

-

I. Dal Allan
cc: K. Brannon
J. Lohmeyer
G. Milligan
14426 Black Walnut Court, Saratoga, California 95070 (4+08) 86T - 6630



